
	
  
CHUGIAK COMMUNITY COUNCIL 

PO Box 671350 
Chugiak, AK 99567 

chugiakcouncil@gmail.com 
 
 
April 17, 2014 
 
TO:  Representative Bill Stoltze 

Senator Kevin Meyer 
State Capitol 
Juneau, AK 99801 
Via email: 
Representative_Bill_Stoltze@legis.state.ak.us 
Sen.Kevin.Meyer@akleg.gov 

 
Re: Resolution of Support for the Akeela Chronic Public Inebriate Anti-Recidivism FY 
2015 Capital Budget Funding. 
 
Dear Rep. Bill Stoltze and Sen. Kevin Meyer, 
 
The Chugiak Community Council met on 4/17/2014 and heard testimony from the 
Fairview Business Association regarding the Fairview Chronic Public Inebriate Proposal. 
The Chugiak Community Council supports their efforts in resolving our Chronic 
Inebriate problem in Anchorage.  Their efforts on this issue will address the problem 
using existing services working together to help guide individuals on the path to 
recovery, while alleviating the burden on public resources and increasing safe 
neighborhoods.      
 
The Council unanimously requests that the Alaska Legislature appropriate 100 percent of 
the Alcohol tax revenues to substance use treatment and prevention and to support $5 
million funding Akeela Chronic Public Inebriate Anti-Recidivism proposal, as outlined in 
SB 119, the Capital Budget, and to award Akeela the function of administering the 
project.  
 
We appreciate your consideration in this matter.  
 
Jake Horazdovsky 
Secretary 
Chugiak Community Council 
jehorazdovsky@alaska.edu  
Phone: 907 399-3601 


